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Welcome to Newcomers Et Cetera 
 

We hope that your decision to join us will be as enjoyable for you as it is for the memberhip in general. 
 

Newcomers is the largest and most fun club in the community.  With over 1100 members and growing, 

it is apparent that memberhip  is a sought after commodity. 
 

Here are a few facts that you may want to know about our club: 
 

 The club is purely a social club and normally hosts events monthly.  These functions are well planned and 

presented and will normally include dinner, entertainment, special decorations, music and dancing.   

They are always BYOB and are normally done at either the Performing Arts Center (PAC) or the Lodge.   

 The club is run by the officers and board members listed above.  We have an annual general meeting in January 

to elect officers, but other than that, the mission is to have a good time and make friends. 

 Each of our events is chaired by volunteer members who plan the music, food and decorations.  The co-chairs 

for an event will each receive one free ticket for the event (limited to one (1) in a 12 month period). 

We publish a newsletter each month, a copy can be picked up at the Lodge Library or received by email.   The 

newsletter  contains reviews of the last event and announcements for future events. 

Enter this URL into your browser:  http://app.expressemailmarketing.com/Survey.aspx?SFID=142264   

complete the 3 fields (email address, First 7 Last name) and click “Subscribe” to join our mailing list. 

 Seating is limited to about 300 at the PAC and 190 at the Lodge, accordingly with 1200 plus members, tickets 

are usually are sold out in a short time.  To attend an upcoming event it is highly recommended that you arrive 

at the earliest announced ticket sales date.  Bring your name tags and a check for the appropriate amount to the 

Lodge main room on the sales dates. 

 A member may purchase up to three (3) tickets for members (maximum of four (4) per household).  The four 

(4) tickets include the spouse or “friend” of the member.   Name badges must be presented for all ticket 

purchases.  The name on the badge presented must match the person attending the event.  The price of a ticket 

for friends or guests (non-members) is $2.00 more than the member price. 
 

Timber Pines Association publishes a monthly newsletter which is available at the Lodge & PAC front desks.  

They also publish a weekly newsletter called the “Friday Flash”; attached to it is a “The Timber Times” which is a 

listing of upcoming club activites including our Newcomers’ Club activities.   

The “Flash” is also available at the PAC and Lodge, you may email the Association’s IT manager Paul Smith, at 

tpca@timberpines.com and request the “Flash” by email.   
 

We feel you’ve made a wise decision in joining our club.  We will look forward to meeting you at one of our 

functions.  Please feel free to call if you have any questions. 

David Gray 

Membership Chair    

386-846-3517 
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